The school choir, Cecilian Singers, is open to all students from third grade through eighth grade.
We hope this will give more students an opportunity to explore a love of music that will follow
them throughout their lives. The Cecilian Singers are invited to sing at many school assemblies
and concerts including, but not limited to, Veterans’ Day, Christmas, and a spring concert. Choir
will meet in the Music room on Wednesday afternoons from 3:15 to 4:15, starting on September
6th. This is when we will practice for upcoming concerts and performances, so it is important to
come to every practice. At 4:15, students will be led to the south door/Learning Lab exit to be
picked up. At 4:25, any students who have not been picked up will be led to Extended Day. At
this time, Mass Choir will only be open to fifth grade and above. Students singing at Mass will
be given 30 minutes’ service hour credit for singing at each Mass. We will meet before school
from 7:30 to 7:50 on Friday mornings to review music for Mass and any special instructions for
the day. Please try to be on time for these practices. Generally, if your child misses practice, they
are encouraged to sit with their homeroom for Mass that day. If you have a conflict that
frequently prevents your child from coming to practice, please contact me and we can work
something out. Cecilian Singers and Mass Choir are extracurricular activities that are meant to
foster a love of singing through fellowship. Students are expected to follow school rules while
rehearsing and performing. If the behavior of a student prevents others from being able to
rehearse effectively, proper action will be taken which could include being asked to leave the
choir. Thank you for understanding and for your cooperation. I look forward to an exciting year
singing with your children! Please fill out the bottom portion of this page and return it to me at
your earliest convenience. If you have any questions, contact me at sstanton@seascs.net.
Sincerely,
Mrs. Stephanie Stanton
Music Teacher St. Elizabeth Ann Seton Catholic School

2016 Willis Lane

Keller, Texas 76248

(817) 431-4845

Fax (817) 431-1865
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